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December 29, 2020 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are poised and ready to return to our in person hybrid model on January 4, 2021. As of this 
date we have one teacher reported in quarantine and two students. 
 
Our district is required to test for 20% of our students, staff and teachers monthly for COVID 
19,  in order to remain open as per Governor Cuomo's zone initiative.  We will begin our 
random sample of testing the 20% beginning January 4th and would like to thank our families 
who have agreed to the consent to test their child.   We have posted a video on the district 
website that features the secretary of Health for the United States performing the test, so you 
can see just how easy and gentle it is.  We have also provided a Q & A regarding testing for 
your information as well. 
 
Families who have already provided consent will receive a call if their child has been selected 
as part of the random sample in January. Staff will also be notified when school resumes on 
the 4th if they are part of the first sample. 
 
Thank you and we're looking forward to seeing everyone back in the Hybrid model beginning 
January 4th. 

 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Mary A Morris 
     Superintendent of Schools 
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